
 
 

NWSEO Offers $300 Incentive to all New Hires through December 31, 2018 
 
 
(September 23, 2017) A proposal for a new membership recruitment incentive was passed 
at the National Council Meeting held on September 20, 2017.  Any newly hired employee 
(NWS, NESDIS, AOC, AOML, NAG new hires) who joins NWSEO by Form 1187 within three 
months of their start date, or during an Onboarding course or its equivalent, will receive a 
$300 rebate, effective beginning September 21, 2017 and continuing through December 31, 
2018. 
 
“Our membership continues to grow and we want to encourage our new hires and provide 
assistance to them as they are just starting out in their career,” stated NWSEO Central 
Regional Chair Jim Lee in his proposal and discussion of his experience with onboarding 
courses and recruitment work. 
 
To join NWSEO, scan/email Form 1187 to NWSEO Membership Director Christy Fox at 
membership@nwseo.org or fax to NWSEO at (202) 600-2145. 
 
Membership is the lifeblood of our organization.  Membership supports the work of 
NWSEO providing great strength to our cause.  NWSEO is the only organization with the 
ability to lobby Congress and the Administration to preserve NWS jobs, promote better 
working conditions and career promotions for NWS, and participate in collective 
bargaining. 
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No one cares more for National Weather Service employees than 

National Weather Service employees. 

No one works harder for National Weather Service employees than 
National Weather Service employees. 

We are NWSEO. 


